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ST. LOUIS ASSOCIATION
January 19, 2019
Dear St. Louis Association Churches:

Following careful analysis of the gifts from our churches in 2018, the St. Louis Association Council was only able to fund our mission partners at the rate of 48% for the final payment to them.  We are grateful to the churches of the St. Louis Association who shared generous support for our shared ministries this past year. 

Now begins our work for 2019.  A copy of this year’s Association Budget, adopted at last fall's Annual Meeting, is enclosed.  Ongoing and renewed generosity from our churches will enable the St. Louis Association to continue to minister together in Jesus’ name.  This year, over 83% of our budget supports our mission partners throughout the Association. 

In order for the St. Louis Association Council to plan for the year ahead, we would ask for you to complete and return a Commitment Form from your church.  The form is enclosed as well.  You may return this form via the U.S. Mail or you may fill it out, scan it, and email it back to us (stlaucc@hotmail.com).
We have also enclosed a copy of the Remittance Form that we ask our churches to use when sending gifts to the St. Louis Association.  It is crucial that all gifts be sent with a Remittance Form in case there are questions (as there sometimes are!) about the gifts that we receive.  Print multiple copies of this form and share it with the person who sends the checks to the Association.

Finally, we have enclosed the final giving report from our St. Louis Association churches in 2018.  Please let us know if you have questions about any of this.

Sincerely,

Tom Ressler, Bookkeeper, on behalf of the
St. Louis Association Council

Enclosures

c/o St. Paul UCC + 3510 Giles Avenue + St. Louis, MO  63116 + stlaucc@hotmail.com
